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Dr. H. Tracy Hall 
1711 N. Lambert 
Provo, Utah 84601 

Dear Tracy: 

21 February 1977 

I hope you are now well on the way to recovery from 
your illness. 

Last Thursday and Friday the AIRAPT Planning Committee 
met at Boulder, Colo, and put together the schedule and pro­
gram (to a first approximation) for the July Conference. I 
have scheduled the paper on 5mB2 and GdB12 by the Cannons and 
you in Session E-V. So it is in the program. 

Two deadlines have been set: First, the exact title and 
an approximately 50-word abstract for the program must be in 
before 31 March. Second, a manuscript of the paper as you 
would like it to appear in the Proceedings must be in by the 
first of July. Perhaps John Cannon could see to that. 

One other thing. At the AIRAPT we are to have two co­
chairmen for each session. Would ~ou be willing to co-chair 
Session E-V with Naoto Kawai of Japan? In addition to run­
ning the session the co-chairmen have the responsibility of 
refereeing, and perhaps editing the manuscripts of the ses­
sion for the Proceedings. 

We hope that you will be able to come to the March APS 
meeting in San Diego. We look forward to seeing you there. 

Dr. F. P. Bundy 
250 Alplaus Ave. 
Alplaus, N. Y. 12008 

Sincerely, 


